
20th Sept 2024 

 

  

26.09.24: Flu vaccination for all pupils. Please ensure you 

have completed the consent form emailed to you on 9th 

Sept. 

26.09.24: 18.00 - 19:00 CAPOW meeting @ Dandelion 

Café. All welcome to attend. 

02.10.24: 15:15 - 16:25  Science Club starts for Y4,5 & 6. 

08.10.24: 15:30—16:15 Parent ONLY workshop: Spellings 

at Wycliffe. This workshop is best suited to support children 

in Years 1-6 with learning their spellings.  

10.10.24: Y2 GFoL workshop. Please pay via ParentPay. 

18.10.24: Year 1 trip to Skipton Castle. Please ensure you 

complete the consent form sent by text to you on 10th Sept. 

Please pay via ParentPay. 

21.10.24: Y6 Height & Weight measurements. Info emailed  

to you on 16th Sept. 

21.10.24 - 24.10.24 : 15:15 - 15:45 Book Fair in school. 

Enter via the main office. 

23.10.24: 13:00—19:00 Parents’ Evening.  A booking link 

will be text to you nearer the time. 

24.10.24: Flouride varnish team in for Reception. Consent 

form emailed to you on 16th Sept. 

24.10.24: 09:30 - 10:30 Year 3,4,5 & 6 Harvest Service @ 

St. Paul’s Church. Parents welcome to attend. 

24.10.24: 13:30—14:30 R, Y1 & Y2 Harvest Service @ St. 

Paul’s Church. Parents welcome to attend. 

25.10.24 - 01.11.24 Half term. School closed. 

07.11.24: 15:30 - 16:00 Y6 residential parent meeting. 

08.11.24: Individual and sibling photographs. 

13.11.24: 09:30 - 11:00 Open Morning for prospective 

parents and carers.  

14.11.24: 09.00-10.30 Open Morning for existing parents 

and carers.  

15.11.24: Y2 Guy Fawkes visitor. 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

ROWAN 98.3% 

CEDAR 97.4% 

ELM 100% 

YEW 88.8% 

ASH 97.0% 

LAUREL 99.4% CHESTNUT 98.6% 

HAZEL 100% 

MAPLE 98.0% 

CHERRY 96.4% 

WILLOW 98.6% 

PINE 97.7% 

OAK 100% 

ATTENDANCE: 

97.7% 

We exceeded 

our goal of 

97%! 

THIS WEEK’S               

HOUSEPOINT 

WINNERS: 

ST IVES 

BECOME A GOVERNOR! 

Here at Wycliffe parent governors are 
welcomed as valued members of the team 

and play a vital role in contributing towards 
the strategic direction of the school. We 
currently have some vacancies on our 
governing body and would encourage 

interested parents to apply.  Please see our 
website for further information and an 

application form.  We have copies in the 
office too. All applications should be emailed 

to fiona.cressey@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 
or dropped into school in an envelope 

by 3pm on the 27th September 2024.  

As Parents' Evening approaches, can we 

inform you that one text relating to this 

will go to your 1st contact point through 

T2P. If you are parents who are 

separated, please liaise and arrange this 

with the other parent. We hope you can 

come together to discuss your child, but 

if not perhaps take turns as we have a 

second meeting in the Spring Term. We 

do not offer separate parent evenings 

and our system will not send to more 

than one contact. Thank you for your 

support with this.  
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Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

We invite you to produce something based on our Chris-
tian Value, that we can display in school e.g. art work, 

models, a song etc. 

OUR CHRISTIAN VALUE THIS HALF TERM IS: 

What does love 

feel like? 

We would love to 
share yours and 
your child’s WOW 
moments. Please 
send them into us. Akira S 
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Year 3 have been studying the abstract art work of 
Jackson Pollock. They have used this style of work in 
a range of media, paint and oil pastels to create the 
lava and explosions from volcanoes. This links with 
their current topic, 'What Makes the Earth Angry?' 

We explored hot and warm colours as well as 
exploring gradation of colour for the backgrounds 

to represent day or night.  

Eddie and Ethan have just 

become sixers (team leaders) 

at 3rd Shipley 

Cubs. Well done! 

Year 5 went on their residential to High Adventure in Cowl-

ing on Thursday 12th till Friday 13th September. They had 

a great time completing a range of activities with their peers 

and staying over night without their families. The children 

completed activities such as archery, high ropes, crate 

stacking, bouldering and even going on a zip line! They 

developed great communication and team building skills 

and all worked together to support their peers to complete 

their activities. It was a fantastic trip where they made long 

lasting memories with their friends!  

More pics on Social Media. 
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The Shipley Recorders children (which the 

Wycliffe recorders feed into) are running a 

cake sale on Saturday outside the URC in 

Saltaire, as part of Saltaire Festival, 10am-

4pm. It's to raise money as Match Funding 

for a grant application. We will be  grateful to 

anyone who walks past and buys our       

wonderful baked goodies!  

A couple of near misses this week 
 

The argument for why children should wear cycle helmets 

 
• Some evidence shows that helmets have been effective in reducing potential 

injury to a young cyclist’s head/brain in the event of a fall or impact with an ob-
ject. 

• Injury could be devastating. We believe it is not worth leaving it to chance.  

• Helmets are best suited to providing protection during low speed impacts. As a 
child is learning to ride, this is precisely the type of fall they are likely to have. 

• Public opinion – people can get very vocal and aggressive if they see a child 
without a helmet. 

• What if?  Regardless of the risk of a fall from the type of cycling your child is 
doing there’s always an element of worrying about “What-if” should the worse 
happen. 


